From:

Sent: 12 May 2021 14:33

To: LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject: Wilmslow Rugby Club, Memorial Ground, Kings Road, Wilmslow

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Follow up

I would like to register my objection to the application made by Wilmslow Rugby Club to extend its current licence to its entire site.

The Club has signalled its intention to use the extended licence to facilitate the holding of outside events with external music and the serving of alcohol.

This would be detrimental to the local residents (of which I am one) and to its riverside/woodland location (River Bollin and Styal Country Park) where people wish to enjoy quieter pursuits.

I was shocked to learn from social media that the Club is holding a music festival this July with an anticipated attendance figure of 5000.

This is apparently under current licensing rules and is totally out of a scale with what many residents feel is acceptable. It also throws into question the intentions of the Club as to the scale of future events should the licence application be approved.

Address supplied on request